
WELCOME
We’re glad you’re here! As people who have experienced refuge in God, we 
strive to be a place where broken and hurting people can find a safe space for 
healing, experience God’s transformative power, and respond to the invitation 
to partner with Him in loving the world.

NEW HERE?
If this is your first time visiting us, we would love to meet you! Please come 
visit us in the foyer, or complete an online connect card at  
crossroadsidnampa.org/online or on our app!

WIGGLE  ROOM
Does your kiddo have the wiggles? We have provided a Wiggle Room next to 
the preschool check-in counter for your convenience.

STAY INFORMED
Ensure you’re informed on what’s going on in the life of Crossroads 
by signing up to be part of our church database! Sign up here: 
crossroadsidaho.churchcenter.com. Or download the app here: 
churchcenter.com/setup.

GIVE  US  A  FOLLOW ! 
Stay up to date by following us on  

Facebook @crossroadsidahochurch  
Instagram @crossroadsidaho

CONTACT
office@crossroadsidaho.org 
(208) 463-9070 
www.crossroadsidnampa.org 
Download our app, search “Church Center”

https://crossroadsidaho.churchcenter.com/people/forms/259555
https://crossroadsidaho.churchcenter.com/home
https://churchcenter.com/setup


Get Connected
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR MAY 19TH:

HERE’S WHAT’S COMING UP!
Check out what’s going on at Crossroads:  
crossroadsidnampa.org/events. Events you’ll find: Groups, classes, and 
Bible Studies.

MIDDLE SCHOOL FAMILY FUN NIGHT 
Middle schoolers and their families are invited to our Family Fun Night 
on Wednesday, May 29th! Join us as we aim to foster connections 
among middle school families and build relationships. To register, go to 
crossroadsidnampa.org/events. We hope to see you there! 

MOVE-UP SUNDAY 
Sunday, June 2nd, is move-up Sunday! Students entering first grade in 
the fall will gather in the gym, and students starting 5th grade will be 
gathering in the Venue across the parking lot. Incoming 9th graders will 
gather in the sanctuary and are welcome to sit in the high school section 
on the far left! For questions, please reach out to kids@crossroadsidaho.
org or youth@crossroadsidaho.org.

GIVING BOXES AND ONLINE GIVING
Giving boxes are provided in the sanctuary and foyer for your tithes and offerings. 
To give online, visit crossroadsidnampa.org/giving, or give using our Crossroads 
app. 

F INANCIAL  UPDATE 
Needed monthly: $177,982 
Received in April: $173,872;  98%  (Total)
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